ADAMS TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

ADMINISTRATION

Tim Keteri, Superintendent

Steve Lishinski, Principal/AD Jeffers High School

Kim Harris, Principal South Range Elementary School (906) 482-0599

Jeffers High School 43084 Goodell Street, PO Box 37, Painesdale, MI 49955 Fax: (906) 487-5999

South Range Elementary School 2 Whealkate Avenue, PO Box 69, South Range, MI 49963 Fax: (906) 487-5948 **BOARD OF EDUCATION**

Darren Niemi, President Justin Marier, Vice President Kristen Archambeau, Secretary Eric Mattila, Treasurer George Eakin, Trustee Steven Nicholas, Trustee Chad Snell, Trustee

September 25, 2020

Dear Parents,

By this time you are all aware that all Houghton County schools will be closed starting Monday, September 28 through Friday, October 9. Plans are to resume school on Monday, October 12.

Unlike last spring we have had more time to prepare for virtual learning. Your child(rens) teachers will be keeping in close contact with you and/or your child. Teachers have gone over expectations with all students today. Work will be sent home as well as assignments and activities on "google classroom." Most students are familiar with the process of accessing google classroom. Teachers will be available to assist you if needed.

Students will be expected to complete work. In order for this to be effective I need you to keep in touch with your child's teacher. Teachers will contact you to see if phone calls or email works best. Chromebooks are being distributed today one per family at the upper el level. If you are in need of a device during this time please contact the office.

The school, parent, and child connection at this time is crucial. Thank you in advance for working closely with us during these on-going challenging times. I am here to assist you in any way that I can. Please do not hesitate to contact me with questions, needs, concerns.

Sincerely,

Kim Harris, Principal